Maejo University Announcement on
Appointing an Internal Quality Assessment Committee at Program Level
for the International Economics Program (IEP)

the Academic Year 2019

Maejo University has determined to have educational quality assurance under
the criteria proposed by the Office of the Higher Education Commission in 3 levels,
namely: program, faculty, and institute to develop indicators and criteria for internal

quality assurance in all the 3 levels at the same time. In principle and practice for

internal assurance at higher education in 2014, it stated that a higher education
institution has the autonomy to choose a worldwide acceptable quality assurance
system like AUN-QA system or EdPEx quality assurance criteria. The International

Economics Program AEP) would like to be evaluated its internal quality at the program
level along with the criteria of AUN-QA in the Desktop Assessment Model in the year
2019.

Therefore, to ensure that the implementation of the Internal Quality Assessment
of the International Economics Program (IEP) goes smoothly and effectively as well as

yields benefits for the program, the faculty, and the university, Maejo University
appoints an Internal Quality Assessment Committee at Program Level for the year
2019. The composition and duties of the committee are as follows:

"The International Economics Program AEP)

Scheduled for the evaluation during June-August 2019

1. DrNguyen Thi Huyen, Ed.D. Chairperson
Head, Inspection - Legislation-Intellectual Property

Office Interim Director, Center for Education Excellence
VNU Ho Chi Minh City - University of Science

2. Assist. Prof Dr. Wanwilai Chulaphan Coordinator

Under the Faculty of Economics, Maejo University



)

Duties

1. To evaluate the internal quality of the program based on the manual of Guide to
AUN-QA Assessment at Program Level, Version 3.0.

2. To evaluate the internal quality of the program based on the Desktop
Assessment Model to help develop guidelines for the assessment based on
AUN-QA criteria.

3. To write a report and give suggestions for improving the quality of the program.
This announcement is effective from now on until the operation is completed.

Announced on July 49 2020

Yanin Opatpatanakit, Ph.D.
Associate Professor and Acting Vice-President

Acting on behalf of the President of Maejo University





